From: llya Trombitsk
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 6:46 PM

To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>
Cc: 'Turchin Nelea ; lordanov lordanca-Rodica

; Petru Tataru
leahu.nele ; Fiona Marshall
Subject: Re: Decision VII/8n (Republic of Moldova) - plan of action

Dear Aarhus Convention Secretariat,

Hereby as a communicant representative on the case AAAC147 I like to inform you that
recently the working group on implementation of the AC in the Rep.of Moldova was formed
by the Minister of Environment and I am one of its members. My comments were taken into
consideration when the plan was drafted, so I am satisfied and the do not any comment to its
content.

I also believe, that the actions of the governemt of Moldova will not be limited by the
implementation of this plan, but will be directed to the implementation of the whole
convention, including the adoption and realization of the Action Plan on Aarhus like it is
stipulated in the above mentioned Ministerial Order, with wide involvement of the interesting
public.

Sincerely,

Ilya Trombitsky
Executive Director

Eco-TIRAS Intl. Assn. of [Dniester] River Keepers
Str. Teatrala 11A

Chisinau 2012

Moldova

Tel./fax:
Mob.:
E-mai
WWW.eco-t11as.org






